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I Senor V<e President
Nuclear Generaton

Detroit ~~
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport. %chigan 48166
(313) 5 4 5249

September 15,1995
NRC-95-0086

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk'

Washington, D. C. 20555

References: 1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

2) Detroit Edison Letter NRC-95-0015, Licensee Event

Report (LER) No. 94-003-03, " Inadequate Logic
Functional Test [ overlap]", dated March 17,1995

Subject: Commitment Completion Date Revision

The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC Staff of a revised completion date
for a commitment made in Reference 2 above. The commitment made in
Reference 2 states:

" Alternate Shutdown isolation function procedures will be revised by
September 1,1995."

The revised commitment is as follows:

" Alternate Shutdown isolation function procedures will be revised by
March 1,1996."

The procedures are required to be performed on an 18 month surveillance
frequency, with the next required performance in March of 1996. Therefore,
delaying the procedure revisions will not adversely impact system performance or
surveillance activities.
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This commitment due date revision was discussed on September 1,1995, with
Mr. Tony Vegel, the Fermi 2 Senior Resident Inspector, and Mr. Ron Gardner, of
the Region III Division of Reactor Safety.

If you should have any questions please contact Ken Riches, Compliance
Engineer at (313) 586-5529.

Sincerely,
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cc: T. G. Colburn
H. J. Miller
M. P. Phillips
P. L,. Torpey
A. Vegel
Region Ill
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